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Ecuadorian CCM Must Resubmit Requests for Continued Funding

The CCM in Ecuador has been asked to re-submit its requests for continued funding for four Round 9
grants, two each for HIV and TB. The grants are listed in the table below.

Table: Grants in Ecuador for which requests for continued funding must be resubmitted

Disease Grant number Principal recipient

HIV ECU-910-G06-H Ministry of Public Health
HIV ECU-910-GO7-H Corporacion Kimirina
TB ECU-910-G08-T Ministry of Public Health
TB ECU-910-G09-T Corporacion Kimirina

The Secretariat does not publicly divulge its reasons for issuing such notices. However, usually, the
Secretariat will issue a re-submission notice if it believes that the programmes covered by the grant are
not having sufficient impact — and if it believes that the request for continued funding does not include
reprogramming or other changes in implementation arrangements that would address the problem.

In February, the Global Fund Board approved three-month extensions to Phase 1 for all four grants. For
the two grants for which the Ministry of Public Health is principal recipient (PR), the extensions were
granted without any additional funding.



For the two grants for which Corporacion Kimirina, a civil society organisation, is PR, the extensions were
granted with additional funding — $358,638 in the case of the HIV grant, and $123,834 in the case of the
TB grant. The Board said that the additional funding was required for these two grants to prevent a
disruption of programmatic activities.

Information for this article was taken from the “Report of the Grant Renewals Panel for January 2013,” on
file with the author.
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